
March 18, 2021 

 

In support of SB212 

 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare 

Committee Members - 

 

Hello...I'm asking for the Committee's full support of SB212. It is 

vital to take these kinds of decisions out of the mind of one 

person. We have already seen the devastation that kind of 

process has wreaked upon an entire nation. Thank you. 

 

Michael DuPree 

Lawrence KS 


